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Accompanying Statement 

1. We, South Staffs Water, are publishing the accompanying water resources 

management plan (WRMP) in accordance with Sections 37A and 37B of the Water 

Industry Act 1991. 

2. This published version of the plan omits the following appendices to the main 

report: 

 Appendix B - South Staffs Aquator model update SST 

 Appendix M - GW DO changes table 

 Appendix T - South Staffs demand management options SST and the 

accompanying annex 

 Appendix U - South Staffs supply-side options 

3. In publishing this final WRMP we have not omitted anything on the grounds of 

national security, or commercial confidentiality that was contained in our draft 

WRMP.  

4. We have published this plan on our website www.south-staffs-water.co.uk and 

copies are available on request. Any queries regarding the plan should be directed to 

WRMP.consultation@south-staffs-water.co.uk 
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